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Message from Friends of 

Launton School 

 The health and safety of all our 

children, carers, staff and the 

community is of utmost importance 
to us, especially in view of the 

current public health 
considerations.  With this in mind, 

we would like to inform you that the 

Easter egg hunt will be postponed to 
a later date.   

 

If you have already purchased tickets, 
they will be honoured at the new 

date.  If you find that you are unable 

to make the new date, please let us 
know so that we can offer you a 

refund.  

 
Please note that we are also 

suspending the collection of donated 

food items and prizes.  

 

We continue to value your support of 

PTA initiatives and will endeavour to 
keep you informed of any 

developments as soon as we can.   

 
Please join our Facebook group. 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/90

2321096595892/?ref=share 
 
 

 

 Message from Rev’d Peter 
 
Suspension of Community Café and 

Church Services 
In line with Government advice, 
Community Café sessions have been 
suspended until further notice. The 
Church of England has also taken the 
decision to suspend Sunday and 
midweek public worship until 
Government advice changes. 
Worship and ministry will continue in 
other forms  (e.g. with online 
streaming of some services) and you 
are invited to contact Revd. Peter for 
more information, or just to talk: 

Tel:        01869 572272 
Mob:     07966 531921 
Email:    revpeterwright@
gmail.com 

 
 
 
 
 

A weekly update to Parents, Grandparents and Carers 

Message from Mrs. Paterson 

In these uncertain and rather challenging times, it has been remarkable to see how 

well everyone has supported one another. Every element of our community has 

worked so hard to prioritise the welfare of the children and ensure that school 

remains a happy and safe place for them. We will continue to support children 

and families learning at home, by communicating with you through email and the 

website. As quickly as we are able to plan for the changes, I will advise you of 

new plans; we wait for information from the government at the time of writing. 

 

We would all like to thank you for your unstinting support of the school and staff 

during these difficult times for all of us. 

• The NHS coronavirus (COVID-19) page includes a wide range of health-related information 

•  

• With the school closure please can you make sure that you cancel any Breakfast 

and After School Care bookings that you have made in advance for the coming 

weeks. 

And because newsletters should always be about children: the boys football team 

were fantastic ambassadors for our school in their match against Bure Park last 

Friday and beat them 3-1! They played in brand new kit, donated by a generous 

parent. Thank you. 
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Dates for your 

diary 

 

 

 

Confirmed Term Date 2019/2020 
link 

 
Confirmed Term Dates 2020 2021 

 

 
 

 

Updates and Reminders 
 
 

http://www.launtonschool.co.uk/Files/Download/56939c11-906c-496e-a614-0dacb887d344/90091dff-d963-4d95-bdbc-513af424d52f/Confirmed%20Term%20Dates%202019%202020.pdf
http://www.launtonschool.co.uk/Files/Download/56939c11-906c-496e-a614-0dacb887d344/90091dff-d963-4d95-bdbc-513af424d52f/Confirmed%20Term%20Dates%202019%202020.pdf
http://www.launtonschool.co.uk/Files/Download/56939c11-906c-496e-a614-0dacb887d344/24914773-0b27-4489-a0cb-23a07e4e0ae0/Confirmed%20Term%20Dates%202020%202021.pdf
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